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Continuation of investigation work on Hoxton Park Road and Hume
Highway, Liverpool, from Thursday 24 May

The NSW Government is funding this proposal as part of its $300 million Urban
Roads Pinch Point Program, which aims to reduce congestion and improve travel
times on Sydney’s business corridors.

Due to difficulties in locating utilities, Roads and Maritime Services will continue carrying out investigation
work which includes checking ground conditions, locating utilities, drilling holes and saw-cutting, as well as

reinstating the road surface and footpaths to help inform the design of proposed improvements to the
Hoxton Park Road and Hume Highway intersection in Liverpool.

We have included a map to show the location of the work.

Our work schedule

We will be on site for an additional five night shifts and five day shifts between Thursday 24 May and
Saturday 14 July, weather permitting. Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to
Friday. Our day work hours will be between 7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday and between 7am and
1pm on Saturday. We will not be working on public holidays.

How will the work affect you?

Our work may be noisy at times, however we will do everything we can to minimise its impact, including
completing noisier activities by 11pm.

Traffic changes

There will be temporary traffic changes during our work hours to ensure the work zone is safe.

Lane closures will be in place and may affect travel times. Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and
traffic controllers’ directions. For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, visit livetraffic.com or
download the Live Traffic NSW App.
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Aerial image © Jacobs Engineering 2018

Contact

If you have any questions, please contact our Project Manager Trung Huynh during business hours, on
1800 572 004 or pinchpoint@rms.com.au.

For more information on our projects, visit rms.nsw.gov.au.

Thank you for your patience during this important work.

Translating and Interpreting Service

If you need an interpreter, please call the Translating and Interpreting
Service (TIS National) on 131 450 and ask them to telephone Roads
and Maritime Services on 1800 572 004

Arabic

o5, Je (TIS National) dgills duns| Lzl deases Jlatdl slo )l oo J] ol o2 3]
1800 572 004 »3,J1 J= Roads and Maritime Services pS3/155; JLadl pgie Cdhlly 131 450

Cantonese

EREECES  BEE 131 450 BIEHEETERE (TIS National) » ER A

E7¥E 1800 572 004 Ei4: Roads and Maritime Services-

Mandarin
IR EDER, KR 131 450 RARFPOFREF (TIS National), ZR A1
3 #1800 572 004 # % Roads and Maritime Services.

rms.nsw.gov.au

Greek

Av ypeialeare Siepunvea, napakakeiote va Tnhe@uwvioeTe oTnv Ynnpeoia
MeTagppaonc kai Aieppnveiac (EQvikn Ynnpeaia TIS) oto 131 450 kai {nrioTe
va Tnhepuvhoouy Roads and Maritime Services oo 1800 572 004

Italian

Se desiderate I'assistenza di un interprete, prego telefonare al Servizio
Interpreti e Traduttori (TIS National) al 131 450 chiedendo di contattare
Roads and Maritime Services al 1800 572 004

Korean

EYA | HRdEAN HelEoid| A (TIS National) ofl 131 450 23 H25H04
o| =0l #| 1800 572004 H<o 2 Roads and Maritime Services ol FSl5lE %
A2,

Vietnamese

Néu can théng ngdn vién, xin quy vi goi cho Dich Yu Théng Phién Dich (TIS
Toan Quéc) qua s6 131 450 va nhd ho goi cho Roads and Maritime Services
qua s6 1800 572 004
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